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Back pay acquired through the Grievance Process in Q1 was notable, at $44,169.84.
This was down from Q4, which saw recaptured pay in the unusually high amount of $908,101.84. 
The $44,169 figure is in keeping with historic trends, and is almost identical to recaptured pay in 
Q2 of 2021, which was $46,485.45. 

Q1 brings the total back pay  returned to union members since 2008 to $3,760,919.99.
“Back Pay” is calculated by combining compensation from overtime bypass, shift premium pay, 
and settlements won by IAMAW District 141 officers.

Grievance Committees have been effective in preventing job losses.
The number of jobs saved includes employees returned to work following a successful griev-
ance. This number does not include those whose terminations were prevented through such 
actions as counseling, inclusion in an Employee Assistance Program, or other union-related 
interventions. 

Active membership in District 141 of the IAMAW continues to reflect the impact that the 2019 pandemic has 
had on the airline industry.
Despite federal and state financial assistance intended to preserve aviation-related workforces, 
many airlines chose to offer lucrative buyouts and pension bonuses as a means of shedding 
workers. This action reduced the overall number of union workers more than any other factor from 
2019-present. 
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